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May 4, 2020 
 
 
 
RE:  EDRS, Inc. – Bond Reference Letter for Job Order Contracts 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
We are pleased to write this letter on behalf of our valued client, EDRS, Inc.  For more than 15 
years EDRS has had a history of completing projects on time or ahead of schedule with superior 
workmanship.   
 
EDRS currently has the ability to bond jobs in excess of $1,000,000 with an aggregate amount of 
$3,000,000 of which $2,000,000 is available.  EDRS continues to enjoy an excellent relationship 
with their surety for more than 6 years now and would be happy to respond to any reasonable 
request for this fine construction company.   
 
The surety’s approval of such a request would be conditioned upon applicable underwriting 
consideration at the time of the bond request.  This letter is not an assumption of liability.  We 
have issued this letter only as a bonding reference requested by our client. 
 
EDRS’ surety is Insurors Indemnity Company, and is rated A- VI by the A.M. Best rating service 
which is the recognized leader in rating property/casualty companies.  Insurors Indemnity 
Company appears on the Department of the Treasury Circular 570 as one of those “Companies 
holding Certificate of Authority as acceptable sureties on Federal Bonds” 
 
We highly recommend EDRS, Inc. for your next project.   
 
If you require additional information, please do not hesitate to call me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Aaron Endris 
Director of Surety/Attorney in fact 
 
 


